
Raquel Ramirez-Moreno

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/2563078/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

18

papers

849

citations

14

h-index

623734

15

g-index

996975

19

all docs

19

docs citations

19

times ranked

1539

citing authors



Raquel Ramirez-Moreno

2

# Article IF Citations

1 mRNA and microRNA Expression Profiles in Circulating Tumor Cells and Primary Tumors of Metastatic
Breast Cancer Patients. Clinical Cancer Research, 2011, 17, 3600-3618. 7.0 207

2
<i><scp>KRAS</scp></i> and <i><scp>BRAF</scp></i> mutation status in circulating colorectal tumor
cells and their correlation with primary and metastatic tumor tissue. International Journal of
Cancer, 2013, 133, 130-141.

5.1 128

3 Androgens and androgen receptors in breast cancer. Journal of Steroid Biochemistry and Molecular
Biology, 2007, 105, 1-15. 2.5 100

4 The relationship between microsatellite instability and PTEN gene mutations in endometrial cancer.
International Journal of Cancer, 2006, 119, 563-570. 5.1 85

5 Gene expression profiles of circulating tumor cells versus primary tumors in metastatic breast
cancer. Cancer Letters, 2015, 362, 36-44. 7.2 41

6 Microsatellite Instability Predicts Clinical Outcome in Radiation-Treated Endometrioid Endometrial
Cancer. International Journal of Radiation Oncology Biology Physics, 2010, 76, 9-13. 0.8 39

7 High EPHB2 mutation rate in gastric but not endometrial tumors with microsatellite instability.
Oncogene, 2007, 26, 308-311. 5.9 38

8 mRNA expression profiles in circulating tumor cells of metastatic colorectal cancer patients.
Molecular Oncology, 2015, 9, 920-932. 4.6 37

9 Molecular characteristics of circulating tumor cells resemble the liver metastasis more closely than
the primary tumor in metastatic colorectal cancer. Oncotarget, 2016, 7, 59058-59069. 1.8 37

10 Double strand break repair components are frequent targets of microsatellite instability in
endometrial cancer. European Journal of Cancer, 2010, 46, 2821-2827. 2.8 36

11 Alleles with short CAG and GGN repeats in the androgen receptor gene are associated with benign
endometrial cancer. International Journal of Cancer, 2006, 118, 1420-1425. 5.1 33

12
Short alleles of both GGN and CAG repeats at the exon-1 of the androgen receptor gene are associated
to increased PSA staining and a higher Gleason score in human prostatic cancer. Journal of Steroid
Biochemistry and Molecular Biology, 2009, 113, 85-91.

2.5 22

13
The GGN and CAG repeat polymorphisms in the exon-1 of the androgen receptor gene are, respectively,
associated with insulin resistance in men and with dyslipidemia in women. Journal of Steroid
Biochemistry and Molecular Biology, 2009, 113, 202-208.

2.5 19

14 Microsatellite instability and ploidy status define three categories with distinctive prognostic impact
in endometrioid endometrial cancer. Oncotarget, 2014, 5, 6206-6217. 1.8 16

15 MicroRNA expression in pre-treatment plasma of patients with benign breast diseases and breast
cancer. Oncotarget, 2018, 9, 24335-24346. 1.8 11

16 Abstract P3-02-05: Evaluation of Gene Transcripts in Primary Tumors at Time of Diagnosis and
Circulating Tumor Cells (CTCs) at Time of Metastatic Disease. , 2010, , . 0

17 Abstract 3409: Generation of mRNA and miRNA gene expression profiles in circulating tumor cells of
metastatic colorectal cancer patients. , 2012, , . 0

18 Gene expression profiles of primary tumors versus circulating tumor cells in metastatic breast
cancer.. Journal of Clinical Oncology, 2014, 32, 11017-11017. 1.6 0


